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KPMG is pleased to announce that we will be offering our Mentorship program to the University of the 
Fraser Valley students again this year!  

To provide students with an opportunity to build relationships with KPMG, learn about life in public 
practice, gain an understanding of our culture, and provide information on any other questions you may 
have about the accounting profession, the designation process, and other relevant topics.  

This program is ideal for students in the Bachelor of Business Administration with a major in accounting.  

Please submit the following to Alison Cecil (alisoncecil@kpmg.ca) by January 31, 2022: 

o Cover letter, explaining why you are a good fit for the program  

o Resume  

o Unofficial copy of your most up-to-date transcript  

If successful, you will be contacted to attend our Mix and Mingle event where you will have an opportunity 
to meet several representatives from the firm, including your potential mentor! 

If successful, your mentor will reach out to you to arrange a meeting with you. We suggest that you take 
the opportunity at this meeting to set the expectations of your mentorship, including setting two to three 
goals that you would like to achieve.  

You will connect with your mentor over the course of the remaining school year and summer semester 
based on a mutually agreed upon schedule. We suggest that you connect every other month, which 
allows you to connect three to four times during your mentorship.  

Your KPMG mentor is committed to investing time in building a relationship with you, while giving you 
key insights to the accounting profession and life at KPMG to help you make the best career decisions 
for your future.  

You should be as committed to this program as your KPMG mentor. This means that you are committed 
to meeting at agreed times, discussing your objectives from the mentorship program, and having 
thoughtful questions or topics of conversations prepared for your meetings.  

 

 


